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! check email addresses in ART !

Please make sure young people have their correct email address in ART. 

Next week we’ll be sending out the Q4 Client Experience Survey! To make 

sure your young people have a chance to share their experience in our 

service, we need their email addresses reviewed and updated in ART.



winter energy payment starts this week

The winter energy payment starts this week. 

Eligible young people will receive the winter 

energy payment automatically along with their 

regular payments and do not have to apply for 

it.

The winter energy payment is paid from 

1 May to 1 October, and is an extra payment 

to help with the cost of heating over the winter 

months. 

You can find more about the winter energy 

payment here: 

Winter Energy Payment - Work and Income

https://www.workandincome.govt.nz/products/a-z-benefits/winter-energy-payment.html


Glenview and Hamilton central service centres closed

Glenview and Hamilton Central service 

centres have closed. 

They have moved into the new Kirikiriroa 

Service Centre – which will open to the public 

from Wednesday, 3 May.

You can find a full list of Work and Income 

sites here:

Find a service centre - Work and Income

https://www.workandincome.govt.nz/about-work-and-income/contact-us/find-a-service-centre/index.html


Youth Service provider website:

providers.youthservice.govt.nz

Email:

national_youthservice@msd.govt.nz

https://providers.youthservice.govt.nz/
mailto:national_youthservice@msd.govt.nz

